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Wednesday 31st March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Track & Trace Requirements during Easter Break 
Public Health have advised that where a pupil or staff member tests positive for Coronavirus and symptoms developed within 48 hours since being in school (Friday 2nd April) then you will be required to inform the school. The system for doing this will be via email to head@newarkorchard.notts.sch.uk This email will be checked daily between 11am-12pm until Tuesday 6th April 2021. After this date any emails will not be acknowledged for the remainder of the break. This will then mean that we can work with Public Health to identify those needing to self-isolate due to contact with any positive cases within school. 
If symptoms develop after the 48- hour period of being in school, then you will be required to follow contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace. In this case you should not contact school during the Easter break unless this effects your child’s return to school after the holiday.
Please note that only emails to this address and relating to positive cases within 48-hour window will be acknowledged, please do not contact the class teachers directly until school re-opens on Monday 19th April 2021. 
Please note that anyone who has requested tests for their child will be required to continue testing twice a week throughout the Easter break and email their results to testregister@newarkorchard.notts.sch.uk 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Yours Sincerely, 
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Margot Tyers 

Head Teacher
‘Individual Growth, Individual People’
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